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8th May 2024 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
RE: BREAKFAST CLUB DURING SATS WEEK 
 
During SATS week (13th – 17th May 2024), we will be holding a 
breakfast club in the school hall for all of the Year 6 children.  
This begins at 8.20am each day and we would like all children to 
attend. 
 
It is a great way to settle the nerves and be together each day 
before we take the tests. 
 
Children need to enter school through the Hall doors and staff will 
be there to greet them. 
 
Year 6 Team  
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